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HSCA Statement on State of the Union and Role of GPOs in Helping to Solve Challenges Currently 

Facing the Healthcare Supply Chain  

 

GPOs Will Continue to Play Important Role in Delivering Healthcare Cost Savings in 2014 

 

Washington, DC (January 29, 2014) – Healthcare Supply Chain Association (HSCA) President Curtis 

Rooney today released the following statement in response to the President’s State of the Union address: 

 

“The Healthcare Supply Chain Association and its group purchasing organization (GPO) members are 

fully committed to helping to ensure access to affordable and effective healthcare, and we were pleased to 

hear President Obama highlight the importance of increasing access and reducing healthcare costs in his 

address to Congress.  

 

“GPOs are the purchasing and sourcing partners to hospitals, long-term care facilities and other healthcare 

providers, and already deliver $36 billion annually in cost savings to hospitals, Medicare and Medicaid, 

and the American taxpayer. 

 

“We look forward to continuing to work with Congress and the Administration in 2014 to promote 

policies that reduce health costs and that help confront other challenges currently facing the healthcare 

supply chain, including the implementation of global standards, unique device identification, track-and-

trace legislation, and ongoing efforts to address shortages of critical prescription drugs.” 

 

### 

 

About the Healthcare Supply Chain Association (HSCA) 

The Healthcare Supply Chain Association, formerly the Health Industry Group Purchasing Association, is 

a broad-based trade association that represents 14 group purchasing organizations, including for-profit 

and not-for-profit corporations, purchasing groups, associations, multi-hospital systems and healthcare 

provider alliances. HSCA’s mission is to advocate on behalf of healthcare group purchasing associations, 

to provide educational opportunities designed to improve efficiencies in the purchase, sale and utilization 

of all goods and services within the health industry and to promote meaningful dialogue between GPOs. 

For more information, visit www.supplychainassociation.org.  
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